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OBAN LORN AND THE ISLES

COMMUNITY COUNCIL REPORT
Name of Community Council: - TIREE COMMUNITY COUNCIL
Date of Report: - 14/10/20
	Crimes/Offences that have occurred in community area since last meeting


	Since the last police report, dated the 9th of September 2020, there have been 10 incidents reported to Police Scotland for Tiree.
One of these concerned an incidence of sheep worrying whereby a young sheep was badly mauled by a dog, resulting in the sheep having to be destroyed.
PC Tanner would like to remind all dog owners, or any person in charge of a dog, that it is their responsibility to keep the dog under close proper control whenever near any type of livestock. This means keeping the dog either on a short lead or if it is well enough trained, keeping it close to heel.



	Updates on any actions from previous meetings


	There were no actions raised for Police Scotland at the previous meeting.

	Incidents of note or crime trends 


	There were no incidents of note and no identified crime trends.

	Forthcoming events


	There are no forthcoming events.



